

November 17, 2009

Mr. William Burrus President American Postal Workers Union (APWU), AFL-CIO 1300 L Street NW Washington, DC 20005-4128 Sent by email to: rbailey@apwu.org

Dear Bill:

As a matter of general interest, please be advised that Office Depot is now offering USPS shipping and mailing solutions as part of the existing Approved Shipper program in several locations. Office Depot will be offering the most commonly requested services including Express Mail, Priority Mail, and special services such as Delivery Confirmation and Signature Confirmation. The Approved Shipper program allows USPS to focus on package growth and on giving our customers alternate access to USPS products and services without adding any significant permanent infrastructure costs in an increasingly competitive market.

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact Patrick Devine at (202) 268-5421.

Sincerely,

John W. Dockins

Manager

Contract Administration (APWU)